
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9 June 2023 
 
 
 
ASX Limited 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St George’s Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000      
 
Attention:  Damian Dinelli    
 
Dear Damian 
 
In response to your letter dated 9 June 2023 the Company responds as follows: 

1. Dr Ruane advises that significant work pressures and personal issues resulted in his oversight 
to report purchase of RWD shares in accordance with Listing Rules 3.19A and 3.19B.  Dr 
Ruane has taken measures to ensure future compliance with all Listing Rules occurs.  

2. The Company and the Directors are aware of their obligations under ASX Listing Rules 3.19A 
and 3.19B to provide the necessary information to the Company to meet its disclosure 
requirements.  Upon joining the Board, each Director is made aware of their obligations to 
notify the Company should there be a change in their notifiable interest so that the Company 
can make the appropriate disclosures.  The Company’s Trading Policy also sets out this 
requirement. 

3. The Company believes its current practices are adequate to ensure compliance with Listing 
Rule 3.19B. 

 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Michael Ruane on 08 9386 4699. 
 

 
Bianca Taveira 
Company Secretary 
 
 

admin@rewardminerals.com 

www.rewardminerals.com 

+61 (8) 9386 4699 

159 Stirling Highway 
Nedlands  WA  6009 

PO Box 1104 

Nedlands  WA  6909 
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